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Incident:  Update - Abbotsford Police Seeking to Locate Injured 13 Year Old Boy 

 
Abbotsford – September 13, 2012.   

 
Just after 8:00 am this morning the Abbotsford Police located Alex MOLINA in the area of 
Gladwin and Maclure Roads.  He has been taken for medical assessment.   

 

Original Release of September 12: 

 
Just after 6 pm tonight, a boy appeared at a housing complex in the 33200 block of Maclure 
Road.  Witnesses spoke to the boy who appeared to have a head injury.  His head was partially 
covered with a bloodied green shirt that was being used as a makeshift bandage.  The boy was 
recognized as Alex James THORNE, who also goes by the name Alex James MOLINA.   
 
Alex has been missing from his home since September 7.  He was unwilling to remain at the 
complex and was last seen heading north from that point on foot.  Abbotsford Police Patrol 
Division officers, a K9 unit and a police helicopter have been searching for the injured boy since.  
Additional resources are being mustered as the search continues now in darkness. 
 
Alex is 6’0” tall and weighs 155 pounds.  He has a dark complexion with brown “afro” style hair.  
He was observed wearing red shorts, a grey sweater and black shoes. 

 
Anyone who observes Alex should contact the Abbotsford Police Department immediately. 
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